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 Year 6 Tie Ceremony  

 

Dates for your Diary  

Tues 24th Sept—Butterflies 

Worship & Tie Ceremony at 

9.15 in the hall-please join us 

Wed 25th Sept—Ladybirds 

Worship & Tie Ceremony at 

9.15 in the hall—please join us 

Mon 30th Sept—Harvest Cele-

bration during Mass at 9.30 in 

Church. Please join us. 

Wed 9th October—St Raphael 

Class Worship at 9.10am in 

the hall.  Please join us. 
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This Sunday’s Gospel 

Luke 16: 1-13 

 

“No servant can serve 

two masters; for either 

he will hate the one and 

love the other, or he will 

be devoted to the one 

and despise the other. 

You cannot serve God 

and mammon."  

On Wednesday we 

‘officially’ recognised the 

children (above) who are 

new to Year 6 this year and 

have the added prestige of 

being one of the eldest 

children in the school. The 

boys and girls were re-

minded of the responsibil-

ity of being a Year  6 pupil 

and how they must set a 

good example for all of the 

younger children to follow. 

The pupils were presented 

with their Year 6 ties which 

help them to stand out. 

Those pupils who have 

recently been given added 

responsibilities (such as 

the head boy and girl, 

house captains and sports 

captains) were also recog-

nised and given a badge 

marking their new roles. 

Well done to all of the 

boys and girls—we’re sure 

that they will live up to the 

new expectations placed 

upon them! 

Nursery нлнл— You may 

have seen the banner 

(below) which advertises 



This is my Commandment: 

That you love one another as 

I have loved you 

Jn 15: 12 

As pupils, staff, governors and parents of St 

Bede’s Catholic Primary School, Our Mission is 

to live by the values of Jesus 
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Popley Way, Basingstoke, RG24 9DX    

tel: 01256 473379  

Email: f.blackburn@st -bedes.hants.sch.uk  

Have a great weekendé 

Mr J Carroll      

Headteacher 

our intention to open a 

nursery for 3-4 year olds 

next September. We really 

need interested parents to 

let us know that you’d like 

to secure a place 

(preferably by no later 

than the end of this term), 

so that we can plan ac-

cordingly. Depending on 

the number of expressions 

of interest we might begin 

with a full staff, a reduced 

staff (if there are fewer 

children beginning in Sep-

tember), or if there is little 

interest we might have to 

postpone the opening 

(something we’d rather 

not do). So please, if you 

would like a place for your 

child, do let us know. 

After School Club  Suc-

cess— Since opening in 

January, our after school 

club has become so popu-

lar that we have had to 

employ more staff. We’re 

currently full now from 

Monday to Wednesday 

and have a few places left 

on Thursdays and Fridays. 

However, when we relo-

cate the after-school club 

to the hall area later this 

term, we’ll be able to take 

more children.  

This weekôs 

Awards 

Mission 

Hearts 

Janel M 

James K 

Sara M 

Louie F 

Jack F 

Aaron M-R 

Alexandra Z 

Lucille V 

Tobi D 

Mehlike Y 

Yleona N 

Nikodem K 

 

 

 

 

WOW Awards 

Jack D 

Amelia P 

Eli E 

Dominik G 

Livia K 

Vince V 

Adele D 

Danny G 

Jack G 

Isla H 

Maya W 

 

 

 

Important information regarding the Church 

car-park/School drop -off zone 

The church allows parents of the school to use the 

church car park where possible.  Spaces are howev-

er limited so it is operated on a first-come, first-

served basis each morning.  If you need to park, try 

to avoid the peak times by arriving before 8:30am 

or after 8:50am.  

The drop-off zone opens at 8:40am.  Children 

should disembark from the left side of the vehicle 

and for safety reasons, the driver must remain in 

the vehicle at all times. 

Please respect the instructions provided by the vol-

unteer on traffic duty.   On Mondays and Thursdays, 

we only have one volunteer on duty so if you are 

able to assist with helping children out of the car 

on the drop off zone on either of these days please 

contact Bernadette via the SBFA Facebook page 

or sbfa@st-bedes.com. 


